
                 
 

WEDNESDAY 20 March 2019  |  TERM 1 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a huge term this has been. It is hard to believe that we are almost at the end of Term One already. 

We sƟll have a few things before the end of term with students compeƟng in the Da Vinci Decathlon  

today, an excursion to 360 ALLSTARS for Primary students next Tuesday 9th, our Infant’s Easter Hat      

Parade on Thursday 11th and our PBL reward for Term One on Friday the 12th  April. 

ANZAC Day also falls within the holidays this year and I invite students and parents to march with Dubbo 

West to commemorate those who fought for our freedom. I will meet everyone near Centrelink at 

around 9.30 am. Please have students in full school uniform. Our preschool children are also invited to 

march with us, I will look forward to seeing you there.   

PreparaƟons are already underway with our Eisteddfod entries for next term which is shaping up to be a 

busy one. I am always excited to see the wonderful performances that our students and teachers        

produce. As always, we will have a celebratory concert at the end so that everyone can enjoy these   

wonderful performances.  

It is with great sadness that we are bidding farewell to Ms Mudge for the remainder of the year. Ms 

Mudge has been successful in her applicaƟon for a relieving Principal posiƟon and we wish her well in 

this endeavour.  

As we approach the holidays, I would like to wish you a Happy Easter. Have a happy and safe break. 

School resumes with a Staff Development Day on Monday 29th April with students returning on Tuesday 

30th April. 

Remember: Don’t wait unƟl everything is just right. It will never be perfect. There will always be          

challenges, obstacles and less than perfect condiƟons. So what. Get started now. With each step you 

take, you will go stronger and stronger, more and more skilled, more and more self‐confident and more 

and more successful. 

 

Eileen Day 

Principal 
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Term 1‐ 2019 Planner 

Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

10 

Apr 

1 
NAPLAN trial Yr5 
12pm 

2 3 
Da Vinci Decathlon 
Bathurst 
 
 

4 
Kinder Parent  Session 
with Mrs Parsons    
3.30 to 4.30pm 
 

Crazy Hair Day 

5 
Primary Assembly     
2 –3pm 
Rugby League 
Knockout 

11 

Apr 

8 
 

9 
Excursion             
360 ALLSTARS 

10 11 
Easter Hat Parade P-2 
2.15pm 

12 
Last day of term 

FOCUS                  

    Weeks 10 and 11 

STUDENT 
FOCUS 

Truancy 

BOOSTER 

LESSON 

Revise Whole School        
ExpectaƟons 

Term 2‐ 2019 Planner 

Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

1 

Apr/May 

29 
 

30 
First day of Term 2 
for students 

1 2 3 

2 

May 

6 7 8 
St 2 Excursion            
Billionaire Boy 

9 10 

 

School Vacation Care Program  
 Dubbo South Public School and Dubbo Neighbourhood Centre 

Monday 15 April to Monday 29 April 

7.30am to 6pm  

For more information and booking form please contact 

Dubbo Information Centre: T 6883 2300  F 6884 3994  E michellem@dnc.org.au 



                 
 

TERM 1 WINNERS 
Week 8 

  Week 9 

KBlue 
Mason Hodges 

Theresa Johnson KBlue 
Bowie Priest 

Jarrah McEwen 

KGreen 
Lincoln Shea 

Jerome Walker KGreen 
Bella Richardson 

Lachlan Pearson 

KRed 
Tristan Collyer 

Miah Peachey KRed 
Isaiah Spence 

Jahmarl McKellar 

KYellow 
Dominic Kent 

Kassim Elhassan KYellow 
Duncan Ferguson 

Gordon Owen 

1B 
Lilah Fairbanks 

Kira Cubby 1B 
Jacob Newman 

Rory Taylor 

1L 
Ebony Jackson 

Tyler Barnett 1L 
Ebony Jackson 

Tinashe Mbire 

1W 
Clae Jones 

Layleeah Morris 1W 
Emma Dorrington 

Jesse Hellegers 

2G 
Scarlett Bourke 

Hayley Townend 2G 
Jezakye Brown 

Liesa Phillips 

2H 
Jayde Sundry 

Cody Ball 2H 
Khalara Knight 

Blayne Duffy 

2S 
Aaliyah Pascoe 

Dylan Maranda 2S 
Ruby Fairbanks 

Bill Phan 

3/4E 
Jaymarra Anderson 

Willow Parker 3/4E 
Kent Guadalupe 

Emelia Hellegers 

3/4H  3/4H 
Bailey Fisher 

Jayda Hill 

3/4S 
Mahaliah McMillan 

Dion Pevy-West 3/4S 
Elysse Toomey 

Theodore Holmes 

3/6P 
Cameron Hellowell 

Jaidyn Sutton 3/6P 
Cameron Hellowell 

Jaidyn Sutton 

5/6G 
Karol Villanueva 

Connor George 5/6G 
Sophie Coath 

Bryce Eddy 

5/6Y 
Cassie Stuart 

Martin Winkle 5/6Y 
Jataya Higgs 

Sophie Dicker 

$5 Infants 
Winner 

Lilah Fairbanks 
  $5 Infants 

Winner 
Jezakye Brown 

$5 Primary 
Winner 

 
 $5 Primary 

Winner 
 

5/6M 
Zara Dowden 

Camille Thomas 5/6M 
Kye Finch 

Wiaynne Carr 

5/6N  5/6N 
Amelia Percy 

Alynna Munro 



                 
 

             
Staff in the 

Spotlight 
Name: Jody Nott 

Class: 5/6N 

 

What do you think is the most important thing when teaching a primary class? 

Respect and having the right environment to foster learning. 

     What inspires you?      

Seeing that I have been able to have an impact and make a difference ‐ that I’m not just 
‘doing a job’. 

    If you weren’t a teacher, what else would you be doing? 

Looking aŌer my son Xavier at home. 

What is your favourite board game? 

Mahjong. 

What is your favourite holiday desƟnaƟon? 

Anywhere that is relaxing. 

What do you prefer, ficƟon or non ficƟon? 

Non FicƟon 

Where would you prefer to eat, a restaurant or at home?  Why? 

At a restaurant because I have no confidence in my cooking ability! 

Family Maths Activity �4 

Challenge of the Week 
Using just four straight lines, can 

you cut this pizza into eleven pieces? 

The pieces do NOT have to be equal. 

 
 

What do you wonder? 



                 
 

Notes Sent Home Who Is Involved   

Excursion to see ‘Billionaire Boy” Years 3 & 4 

Easter Hat Parade Preschool to Year 2 

Crazy Hair Day K to 6 

Excursion 360 ALLSTARS 3 to 6 

Cyber Safety—What parents need to know about  FORTNITE: BATTLE ROYALE 

Top Tips for Parents—SHOW THEM HOW TO MAKE A REPORT 

If your child believes a player is playing or talking inappropriately, you should advise 

them to report them. To report a player, you can use the in‐game feedback tool located 

in the Main Menu of the game. AddiƟonally, you can report a player in‐game when 

spectaƟng them. 

 

P & C News 

The term is almost over and the footy Ɵpping is going great. 

The P & C will be holding a Mother’s Day stall next term on Thursday 9th May.  

Raffle Ɵckets will be on sale for $1 a Ɵcket and prizes include :  

Ladies mountain bike 

Baccarat Stone 4 piece Cook Set 

Spice Rack 

The canteen will be selling pizzas next term on Tuesday  in weeks 2 and 3. 

BrigeƩe  

P&C President                          email: dwpspandc@gmail.com 



                 
 


